
   

Press Release 

PROPERTY TAX DUE DATE REMINDER 

KANE COUNTY TREASURER, DAVID J. RICKERT, would like to 
remind taxpayers that the second installment of property 
taxes is due September 4th.  If you are a new or existing 
homeowner and need a copy of the bill to remit payment, you 
may print off a bill from the Internet by visiting the 
following WEB site:  KaneCountyTreasurer.org or contact the 
Treasurer’s Office at (630) 232-3565.   
 
Taxpayers can make payment by: 
 

• Mailing the payment to the Treasurer’s Office.  Mail 
postmarked by September 4th is considered on time. 

 
• Dropping the payment off in the property tax drop box, 

this is available 24 hours a day.  The drop box is located 
behind Building (A) at the Government Center 719 South 
Batavia Avenue, Geneva, IL. 

 
• Make payment at a participating Kane County Bank. 
 
• Pay over the Internet by credit card or E-check   
(Please note there is a convenience fee for this service) 
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